Dear Parents and Carers,

We hope that your young people have settled into the new school year well and their experience so far has been positive. It's certainly been a pleasure chatting to them and seeing all the great things they've been getting involved with when we have visited the school. The school is working hard to move things forward along their improvement journey and hopefully you will have seen the fruits of some of this over recent months too.

On behalf of the Local Governing Committee at Notley High and Braintree Sixth Form, we would appreciate it if you would take a few minutes to complete a parent/carer survey to tell what you think of school, what it does well (or is improving on) and what you would like to see improved further. It is based on the OfSTED framework questions (so similar to what you will have completed previously) and in addition has two free text questions at the end where you can give us more detail. Please complete a separate survey for each child you have at the school.

To complete the survey, click on the link below, or scan the QR code.

Parent and Carer Survey Link



The survey is anonymous, so we will not be able to see who has written which answers. If however you would like to discuss your responses with us, please feel free to get in contact with either school directly, or the governing body via clerk@bridgeacademytrust.org

Thank you for your time,

(unellus

Dr Claire Hooks

Chair of Governors (on behalf of the Local Governing Committee)